
www.stcroixgas.com 
415 S. 2nd Street 

River Falls, WI  54022 
(715) 425-6177 

Office hours: Weekdays  
8 AM to 5 PM 

AUGUST 2023 
Due Date:  

Aug 25, 
Friday 

 

Your payment is on time if it 
is received on the due date by 
closing time at our payment 
locations. Mail in time to 
meet this date or drop your 
payment at: 
 
River Falls Location: 
Our office, 415 S. 2nd Street. 
Due date deadline: 5 p.m.  
 
Prescott  Location: 
First National Bank, 
1151 N. Canton Street. 
Due date deadline:  
  lobby - 5 p.m.,  
  drive-up window - 5 p.m. 
 
Bank Online bill payers:  
allow 10 weekdays (not 
counting holidays) for your 
payment check to reach us to 
avoid late fees.  
We recommend having it pro-
cess on the 10th of each 
month to allow for delays. 
 
ONLINE: Visit us at  
www.stcroixgas.com. 

 
You can pay by credit card or 
check with Payment Service 
Network. Call PSN at 877-885
-7968.   PSN charges a Trans-
action Fee  $4.40 online/
mobile/live agent or $5.35 
IVR (automated) payment. 
 
Or… AutoPay is FREE and au-
tomatic each month—details 
on our website.  Pair it with 
Budget Plan to make your gas 
bill payment amount predicta-
ble. 

Keep your gas bills at a 
happy medium, year round. 
 
 
Gas bills swing from summer lows of 
$15—$30, up to $200—$300 per month 
in the winter time for a typical house. 
Budget Plans even the bills out to an 
average monthly cost year round. 

 
Typically this is around $60 per month for a house. It depends on the 
size of your home. It also depends on whether your water heater and 
other appliances use gas.  
 
Each Budget Plan is customized for the customer’s actual usage over 
12 months’ time. It is adjusted in February and July to reflect your actu-
al usage and changes in natural gas prices. 
 
Why not ask what your monthly budget payment would be? Call 715-
425-6177, Monday through Friday, 8 a.m.—5 p.m.  

Our $100 gasoline gift card winner of the 2023 Public 
Awareness drawing is Amy Griffin of River Falls. Her 
name was drawn from 849 entries.  
 
The entries are postage-paid reply cards found in 
June’s mailing of our Pipeline Safety Awareness 
booklet.  
 
This booklet fulfills a federal requirement to increase 
the public’s awareness of pipeline safety. Anyone 

with a St. Croix Gas pipeline running past their property received one. The 
booklets are also available by request.  


